Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:26 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: The proposed hotel

From: Jean Langford <langf001@umn.edu>

Sent: Saturday, July 27, 2019 11:21 AM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: The proposed hotel

Dear Heather,

The Planning Commission made the right decision in rejecting the 87-unit hotel for downtown Winslow. It seems clear
that the proposed hotel would change the character of the town for the worse. Please support the PC's decision.

Thank you.

Jean Langford
West Port Madison



